the 5 {EENROOM school

PARENTS’ EVENING, TUESDAY 27TH MARCH, 5:30-7:30PM
Monday, 18 March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the exam season, we would like to invite you to a special Parents’ Evening on
Tuesday the 27th of March.

This Parents’ Evening is for parents and carers of pupils who are taking exams this summer, and will
include important updates from members of our academic team. We will be giving out exam

timetables, our Spring school reports as well as tips and tricks for revision.

There will also be a presentation on options for next year that will include local colleges,
apprenticeships and our very own GR8.

Parents and carers will have the opportunity to speak to subject teachers on the day should you
wish. The Parents’ Evening will commence at 5:30pm and will end at 7:30pm.

Please let us know if you will be able to attend and if you'd like to book a time with any of the
teachers either by email, telephone or returning the slip below.

Thank you very much and we look forward to hearing from you.

Richard Allen
Executive Head

Reply slip:

Name:
Name of pupil:

I will/will not be able to attend the Parents’ Evening (please indicate as appropriate)
| would like to speak with:

D English teacher D Maths teacher DScience teacher

Signature;
Date:
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